From: o

Sent: 12 June 2019 20:10
To: Local Plan
Subject: Warrington local plan

Dear Sir or Madam,
We have a number of concerns about Warrington Borough Council’s Local Plan.

It seems unfair that 5000 new homes will be built on Green Belt land in south Warrington, when there are
brownfield sites available in and around the town.

We also feel that the road system will not be able to cope with the increase in traffic as it is already
struggling. We feel that Grappenhall and other villages in the area will lose their identity.

The town centre has a poor choice of shops, resulting in people commuting further in order to make their
purchases.

Yours faithfully,

David and Barbara Williams





